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From: Alexia Clowry 
Sent: Monday, 19 April 2021 1:02 PM
To: Amy Selvaraj (DELWP)
Subject: Fingerboards- New EP Act Proclamation
Attachments: Proclamation - 1 Jul 2021 commencment GG2021S124.pdf

Dear Amy, 
 
We refer to the Executive Summary of EPA’s Submission Regarding the Fingerboards Mineral Sands Project 
Environmental Effects Statement. On page two of the submission, it was noted that ‘it is proposed that the New EP 
Act will commence on 1 July 2021.’ 
 
We confirm that the Environment Protection Amendment Act 2018, will commence on 1 July 2021 and attach a copy 
of the proclamation to be tabled with the IAC. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
Alexia Clowry My personal pronouns are she/her 
Paralegal 
Legal Services 
 
 

 
Environment Protection Authority Victoria  

 
   

 
We work flexibly at EPA. If I’m sending this message outside of normal business hours it’s because it suits 
me. There is no expectation that you will respond outside your working hours.  
 
A healthy environment that supports a liveable and prosperous Victoria, now and always.  
 

Follow us     
This email (and any attachments) is for the intended recipient only and may contain privileged, confidential or 
copyright information. If you are not the intended recipient, any use of this email is prohibited, please notify the 
sender immediately or contact us on 1300 372 842 (1300 EPA VIC), or contact@epa.vic.gov.au and delete the 
original. EPA does not warrant that this email or any attachments are error or virus free and accepts no liability for 
computer viruses, data corruption, delay or interruption, unauthorised access or use. Any personal information in 
this e-mail must be handled in accordance with the Privacy and Data Protection Act 2014 (Vic).  




